
Important Notice to all Villagers 

Effective 3/17/20 

In response to the current Covid19 crisis and to minimize 

transmission of the virus the Board has decided to close the rec 

center completely until further notice. Only essential personel 

will have access to the Rec Center.  

Check back here periodically for updates. 

 

Rec Center Closure Update 3/18/20 
 

Due to unforeseen computer issues the office has been unable to 

send out email blasts. We hope to be back in communication 

shortly. 

 

While the Rec Center remains closed the office is open Monday 

through Thursday, 9:00 am - 2:00pm for phone and electronic 

communications (email) only. 

 


